
 
 
From: P.L. Loke  
Sent: Friday, 16 December 2011 12:38 p.m.
To: Mark Zarifeh
Subject: Photos
 
Dear Mr. Zarifeh

Perhaps these are the photos that you may require.
These were sent to me by the AMP Insurance and supposedly taken by the insurance assessor who
visited the site roundabout 1 or 2 days after the September quake.

Regards
Pak Loke
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